From: Phyllis Heilbronner

To: Karen Edwards
Subject: PB meeting April 15
Date: Friday, April 10, 2020 11:25:14 AM

Hi Karen, I'd be grateful if you could forward this email to the PB for
their meeting with the plaza planners April 15, with my very strong
request for further meeting plans be put on hold at this time. Durham
citizens, such as myself, who are extremely concerned about plaza plans,
feel very limited in being a vital part of redevelopment plans. Not all
of us have the technological ability or have other limiting factors
enabling us to attend or be part of P.B.meetings. We need to let the
Planning Board hear our concerns, as the developer's plans, which are
often flawed, continue. This is a very vulnerable time, there are so
many uncertainties with the town and UNH so limited and many of us
needing to stay home.

It would be extremely prudent and would be evidence that the
developers really do more than say they care about the impact on the
town, by rescheduling meetings for a time when many citizens aren't so
distracted or deeply involved in the terrible situation so many of us
are facing with this pandemic.

Thank you and to the Planning Board for their time and efforts to
represent a wide swath of those of us for whom a good plaza plan without
so many detrimental aspects could come to fruition. Sincerely, Phyllis
Heilbronner, 51 Mill Pond, Rd.
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